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FROM  THE PRINCIPAL 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

Thursday 28 July 

School Association Meeting  

(RSVP to office by 27 July) 
 

Friday 5 August 

LSSSA North v South 5/6 Sports Exchange 
 

Monday 22 - Friday 26 August 

Book Week 
 

Wednesday 31 August 

3-6 Athletics Carnival 
 

Thursday 1 September 

North v North West 5/6 Sport Exchange 

 

 

TERM DATES 2022 

Term 3 

Tuesday 26 July - Friday 30 September 

Term 4 

Monday 17 October - Wednesday 21 December 
 

 

2022 Student free days  

(Professional Learning Days) 

Monday 25 July 

Friday 4 November 

Celebrating NAIDOC WEEK 

Trevallyn Acknowledgment to Country 
 

We the Trevallyn School Community acknowledge the 

Tasmanian Aboriginal people as the traditional custodians 

of this land, and we pay our respects to the elders past, 

present and future, for they hold the memories, 

traditions, culture and hope of First Nations people in 

Tasmania. 

We pay our respects to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islanders from across the many Nations of Australia and 

recognise 65, 000 years of traditions, culture, and history.

 

THANKS FOR A GREAT TERM  
 

We are now navigating the world of living with COVID-

19, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank our 

staff for the extraordinary work and commitment shown 

this year. When we started the year in a time of 

uncertainty, they demonstrated a commitment and 

passion for our students and school community. They 

worked hard every day to ensure we could provide our 

students positive experiences connected to learning. 

Teachers and staff have remained focused on continually 

getting better all the time and we are very, very grateful. 

Our facilities and administration team who set up our 

learning environment every day, are the heartbeat of our 

school, thank you. 

Trevallyn Primary School 

REMINDER 

MONDAY 25 JULY  

IS A 

STUDENT FREE DAY 



FROM THE PRINCIPAL.. 

A SPECIAL THANKS 

When staff members take time for long service, we often send them off with a “see you, when you’re back”. However, 

given this year has been like no other and our school community has been so fortunate to have a School Business 

Manager who completely focuses on our children and their experiences at school, who ensures teachers and staff have 

everything they need and more to do our work, who cares deeply about the Trevallyn School Community. All this is 

shown in everything she does. So, Mrs Steel, see you when you’re back and thank you for the extraordinary passion 

and commitment you have shown our school community throughout this year.  

 

VOLUNTEER WORKSHOPS 

We have completed another round of volunteers’ workshops. A huge thank you to all parents involved. We are 

looking forward to more opportunities for parents and school to work together. We will run more workshops 

throughout the year for volunteering at school. The sessions cover the following: 
 

• Purpose and benefits of volunteering 

• Key Department of Education documents and requirements 

• Working in classrooms 

• School Association, Uniform Shop and Canteen 

• Parent passions and interests 
 

In the workshop we share a video on growth mindset check it out! 

 

FINALLY  

Have a safe and happy holiday, thank you for being a supportive and involved community. 

Thanks Trevallyn!  

 

 

 

    Louise Corrigan 

    Principal 

    Trevallyn Primary School 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wh0OS4MrN3E


CELEBRATING NAIDOC WEEK 

Cooking in 1-2 Reid/Mitchell 

To Celebrate NAIDOC week a group of students from 1-2 Reid/Mitchell cooked Lemon Myrtle Scones to share with 

the class. 

Story Telling Through Visual Art in 3-4 Bender/Fletcher 

We represented our land and water by blending acrylic paint with a stick. We cut out circles to represent the different 

gatherings we have. We told stories about our families and our experiences. We made connections to the land we live 

on. 



1-2 OLIVER/COYLE 

In 1-2 Oliver/Coyle we have been comparing the past and the present in HASS. We have investigated old toys and the 

changes between them and current or modern toys. 
 

We took part in an OLD GAMES afternoon. We included games such as fiddlesticks, hopscotch, knuckles (or knucks), 

quoits and cards. 

We had many laughs! 



PREP BOLZONELLO/FERRALL STEM CHALLENGE 

In Prep Bolzonello/Ferrall we were curious about the birds living in the Prep Playground. To find out more about them, 

we completed a STEM challenge to design and build a bird feeder that would safely feed the birds. We had to think 

about what materials would be waterproof, durable, stable and strong. We are very proud of the results and have 

enjoyed bird watching from our classroom. 



Class Aspiration Growth Courage Respect 

Prep B Max B Mirabelle H Franklin B Grace G 

Prep S Samuel B Franklin C Adriana W Evie S 

1/2 N Hamish L Ari W Maeve L Ella V 

1/2 C Mina N Tilly D Addison T Oliver S 

1/2 RM Vic G Charlie F Liliana T Lawson M 

1/2 OC Luca H Matilda P Luci W Sunny S 

1/2 H Elizabeth G Alfie G Sophia M  

3/4 RF Scarlett O Blake M Iris P Ellis H 

3/4 JF Hayley L Alannah W Tyler P Genevieve B 

3/4 M Sophie W Henry B Angus M Cooper A 

3/4 R Lily M Carter W Millie B Thomas L 

3/4 BF Eli V Clover M Leo B Farida N 

5/6 P Isabel W Obie W Lucy H Holly L 

5/6 FB Indi T Innes M Louis R Millie B 

5/6 H Linshan Z Jude C Damon S Molly B 

5/6 M Archie M Seth K Evelyn H Isabelle S 

5/6 B Tess H Ewan D Liam C Sarah M 









Trevallyn Primary School 

CONTACT DETAILS 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web  https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING - TERM 3 

CANTEEN NEWS 

The canteen will be returning to counter sales 

during recess and lunch. 
 

Wednesday – Prep to Grade 2 
 

Thursday – Grade 5/6  
 

Friday – Grade 3/4  
 

A selection of savory items, slices, fruit muffins, pikelets, 

pumpkin scones, scrolls, cookies and fruits ranging in 

price from 50c to $1.00 will be available on these days. 

Launching into Learning will resume in week 1 of Term 3. Sessions will need to be pre-booked through the office at 

trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au or by phoning 6331 9657. Preference will be given to the 9.00am timeslot for 

families who are dropping older siblings at school.  

If you have attended LiL in Term 2 your booking will continue on for Term 3. If you wish to change or cancel a session 

at any time, please contact the office. 

UNIFORM SHOP 

OPEN 

MONDAY 25 JULY  

8.30AM - 12.00PM 

(STUDENT FREE DAY) 


